MONTEREY COUNTY

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY — PLANNING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 12,2010
To: Planning Commission
From: Daniel Lister, Land Use Technician
Subject: To Request the Continuance of PLN100148 / Redevelopment Agency f;:—él /
To the members of the Planning Commission,
Staff requests that the Planning Commission continue the hearing of this project to the next

available hearing date, May 26, 2010, due to the noticing information for the hearing not being
properly posted by the applicant.

Thank you, Z

Dan Lister (Project Planner)

RMA - Planning Department
(831) 759-6617 listerdm@co.monterey.ca.us




